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BY E-MAIL 
December 2, 2015 
 
Michael Janigan 
Counsel  
Public Interest Advocacy Centre 
31 Hillsdale Ave. East 
Toronto, ON 
M4S 1T4 
mjanigan@piac.ca 
 
 
Dear Mr. Janigan:  
 
Re: Enersource Hydro Mississauga Inc. 

Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2015-0065 
Request for Late Intervenor Status 

 
The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) has received your November 30, 2015 request on behalf of 
the Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) for late intervention in Enersource Hydro 
Mississauga Inc.’s (Enersource) 2016 electricity distribution rate application.  The OEB has also 
received Enersource’s response to your request, dated November 30, 2015, in which 
Enersource does not object to VECC’s intervention but does question the added value. 
 
The OEB is prepared to grant intervenor status to VECC on the condition that they accept the 
record of the proceeding as it currently stands. The OEB has also determined that VECC is 
eligible to apply for an award of costs under the OEB’s Practice Direction on Cost Awards in 
relation to Enersource’s requests for an Incremental Capital Module and Renewable Energy 
Generation funding.  

 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
 
cc: All parties in EB-2015-0065 
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